
 City of Dillingham Planning Department, 907-842-3785 

The City of Dillingham Planning Department is inviting you to a 

two-hour workshop Thursday April 20th 10:00am – Noon. 

Scott Van Hoff, FEMA Region 10 Specialist, will be in Dillingham presenting on State of Alaska 

Building Codes and the National Floodplain Insurance Program (NFIP). 

 

Looking to build soon? 

Attend this free presentation on 

Building Codes within Dillingham and the NFIP. 

All residents, contractors, and business are  

welcome and encouraged to attend.  

Thursday 4/20/2023 at 10:00am 

at Dillingham City Hall downstairs in the  

Council Chambers. For questions or comments 

please contact the Planning Department at 

907-842-3785 or the Office located on the 

3rd floor of City Hall. 

 

Workshop/Presentation also available via zoom, dial (346) 248-7799, or (669) 900-6833;  Meeting ID: 819 0816 7598, Passcode: 

166269. Contact Patty Buholm, Planning Director for zoom link, available via email.  

 


